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This holiday season, let’s come together to support families within the Queen 
Mary Community through the QM Giving Tree initiative. During this financially 
challenging time, our goal is to provide some extra support for those in need. 
 

How You Can Help: 
We invite you to send a cash donation or gift card to school (suggestions below) 
with your child or drop it off at the school office. These donations will go toward 
the creation of “Holiday Hampers” for local families. Gift cards will be included 
directly in the hampers, while cash donations will be used to purchase additional 
items for them. 

  
As a thank you, each child who brings in a donation will receive a paper ornament to color. They can 
print their name on it or leave it blank to remain anonymous. These ornaments will be hung on a large 
paper Christmas Tree displayed outside the library on the second floor, as a way to recognize our 
community’s contributions. Each day, we will update the star at the top of the tree with our total 
donations. Every bit helps - small or big – any contribution is appreciated! 
  

Donating students will also be entered into a draw for a special holiday gift basket filled with treats 
for the whole family. These baskets will be displayed in the office window, and the lucky winners will 
be announced during the last week of school. 
  

Important Dates: 
• Donation Collection: November 18-December 9, 2024 
 

Gift Card Suggestions: Loblaws, Walmart, London Drugs, Shoppers, Tim Hortons, McDonald’s, Starbucks, and other local options. 
Feel free to get creative—shopping rewards points can be a great way to give back! 


